Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, 1100
Trunkline (632) 929-66-26 + 929-6628 + 929-6635 -929-4028
Voice-Over-internet-Protocol (VOIP) Trunkline(632) 755-3330

MEMORANDUM

FOR/TO : The Undersecretary for Special Concerns
and concurrent BMB Director
The Assistant Secretary for Policy, Planning, FAPS
and concurrent FMB Director

THE DIRECTOR

Strategic Communication and Initiatives Service
Ecosystem Research Development Bureau
Environmental Management Bureau

Land Management Bureau

Mines and Geosciences Bureau

FROM : THE UNDERSECRETARY
Policy, Planning and International Affairs

SUBJECT : UNIDO PHILLIPINES 2™’ QUARTER 2021
NEWSLETTER

DATE : MG 0 4 2021

This is to refer the electronic mail dated 26 July 2021 from the United
Nations Industrial Development Organization (UNIDO), sharing the UNIDO
Philippines 2" Quarter 2021 Newsletter.

For your information.
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UNIDO Phlllppmes 2nd Quarter 2021 Newsletter

Field Office PHILIPPINES <office.philippines@unido.org> Mon, Jul 26, 2021 at 9:43 AM
Cc: "EUFEMIO, Jezreel Joy" <J. EUFEMIO@unido.org>, "MONROY, Teddy" <T. MONROY@unido.org>, "REVADULLA, Jillian"
<J.REVADULLA@unido.org>

Dear Colleagues,

We are happy to share with you the attached UNIDO Philippines, 2" Quarter 2021 Newsletter,

We thank all our partners and stakeholders for all their support.
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2““' Quarter lssue 2021

Kind regards,

United Nations Industrial Development Organization

Country Office, Philippines

14t Floor, North Tower

Rockwell Business Center Sheridan



Corner United and Sheridan Streets
Mandaluyong City, Philippines,

Tel No.: +632-7902-2666

UNIED MANONS
INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT ORGANIZATION
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